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NOTICE 

DUE TO THE CORONAVIRUS, THE JANUARY 20, 2022 COMMISSION MEETING 
WILL NOT BE OPEN TO THE PUBLIC.  ALL PUBLIC COMMENTS FOR THE BOARD 
MEETING NEED TO BE SUBMITTED TO admin@dpwc.org NO LATER THAN NOON 
ON WEDNEDAY, JANUARY 19, 2022. 
 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN THAT A SPECIAL MEETING OF THE DUPAGE WATER 
COMMISSION WILL BE HELD AT 4:00 P.M. ON THURSDAY, JANUARY 20, 2022, AT 
600 EAST BUTTERFIELD ROAD, ELMHURST, ILLINOIS  60126. 
 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN THAT THE DUPAGE WATER COMMISSION’S JANUARY 
20, 2022 FINANCE COMMITTEE SCHEDULED FOR 5:45 P.M., ENGINEERING AND 
CONSTRUCTION COMMITTEE MEETING SCHEDULED FOR 6:00 P.M. AND THE 
ADMINISTRATION COMMITTEE MEETING SCHEDULED FOR 6:15 P.M., HAVE 
BEEN CANCELLED. 
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